
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City of Duluth - Parks and Recreation
411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802

218-730-4309 • www.duluthmn.gov
For more information contact Phil Jents,

Communications and Policy Officer at 218-730-5315

 
DATE: 11/14/2022
SUBJECT: Public Notice: Public comment period open for the proposed revisions to the City of Duluth Emerald Ash
Borer Management Plan
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer
 

Public comment period open for the proposed revisions to the City of Duluth Emerald Ash Borer
Management Plan

 

[Duluth, MN] The public is invited to review and comment on the proposed revisions to the City of
Duluth Emerald Ash Borer Management Plan. In 2016, the Duluth City Council voted to adopt the
Emerald Ash Borer Management Plan. The rapid development of the EAB infestation since that time
has prompted an update to the 2016 Plan. The revisions update information regarding treatment
methodology, data to reflect current statuses, and other minor changes to format. The intent of the
plan remains unchanged.

The proposed revisions were presented to the Natural Resources Commission on November 2, 2022. A
copy of the proposed revisions to the plan is available for public comment until November 28, 2022.
The redlined version, which highlights changes from the 2016 plan, is available for review and comment
at: https://duluthmn.gov/parks/natural-resources/invasive-species/eab/  
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